
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho.  

This project, among others, is needed if the USA is ever going to reach the objectives of reducing our 

CO2 emissions. The minerals necessary to reach this objective will only be met if we allow projects 

like the Stibnite Gold Project to move forward.  

I urge you to accept Perpetua Resources' plan as outlined under the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and 

continue moving thiis project forward. 

Mark Wagner  


